
  

April 20-24 

This week we did a craft out of 
tissue paper. We made it into a flower. 
It took a lot of glue but we did it. It 
took some time but they turned out so 
pretty and colorful. -Kierston W 
     We have been learning about the 
corporal works of mercy and the 
spiritual works of mercy the corporal 
works of mercy are 1)feed the hungry 
2) give drink to the thirsty 3) clothe 
the naked 4) shelter the homeless. 5) 
visit those in prison 6) comfort the sick 
7) bury the dead. 
     The spiritual works of mercy are 
1) admonish sinners 2) instruct the un-
informed 3) counsel the doubtful 4) 
comfort the sorrowful 5) be patient 
with those in error 6) forgive offenses 
7) pray for the living and the dead.  -
Isaac 
     Did you know that we are going 
to the Audubon Center on the 27th 
through the 29th?  We have these 
classes:  quillwork, scavenger hunt, 
survivor, predator and prey, and an 
awesome rope course.  -Keegan 
     For math we studied for a week 
and a half for our MCA math on 
Thursday.  I think we great on it. – 
Andy 
     This week was awesome. We got 

to make bird feeders and fish out of 
milk cartons and plastic bottles. We 
are also learning about reducing, reus-
ing, and recycling and that is what 
we did this week in science. - Corrine 
     We are learning so much about 
parts of speech that we can barely 
speak. With adverbs to adjectives and 
every other part of speech that you 
never even thought we used in our vo-
cabulary. Mrs. p has a lot of posters 
about many different parts of speech 
but it doesn't even make a dent in the 
list on the internet. We all thank our 
parts of speech.  -Landon 
     On Friday there was Family Ap-
preciation Night they served free pizza 
and juice. Now at the dance the pizza 
costs money. Also the dance was fun. 
Over all I had fun and hopefully eve-
ryone else did too!  -Jack 
     In reading we read a story called 
moon walk. It was about these to 
brothers. The older brother called the 
younger one “Runt”. The older brother 
made the other one try to jump a rille. 
     A quick update about the Spring 
Blast. Our canvas print sold for $100 all 
together the school made $35,000  -
Colby 

 - Mrs. P and the 4th Graders 

1. island 

2. column 

3. knee 

4. often 

5. known 

6. castle 

7. thumb 

8. half 

9. calf 

10. whistle 

11. autumn 

12. knuckles 

13. numb 

14. Illinois 

15. rhyme 

16. climber 

17. limb 

18. plumbing 

19. ghost 

20. clothes 

21. raspberry 

22. symptom 

23. Wyoming 

24. salmon 

25. cologne 



  

NEXT WEEK:  

 April 27-29  Audubon Trip! 

 

FUTURE:  

 May 6 Parents Night & AAA per-

formances 

 May 7  Twins Game 

 May 8 2 Hour Early Out 

 The time has come for the 

Audubon trip.  We leave at 

8:45 Monday morning.  We 

return Wednesday 4:00ish.  

Make sure to pack everything 

and leave electronics at home. 

 We have been working hard 

on MCas.  Hopefully our scores 

show it. 

 Keep sending hats and mittens. 

 -Mrs. Przybilla 


